May 27, 1965

Dr. Paul D. White
264 Beacon Street
Boston, Massachusetts

Dear Paul:

I call your attention to the last three paragraphs of the enclosed. I
think it would be desirable to provide some training for another and younger
man in Hungary, But my personal resources will be so strained that I am
concerned about costs. Very roughly I think the cost should be of the order
of $350 to $600, depending upon the duration of the young doctor's stay in
Greece.

This is not a second-hand application; you may hear from Dr. Lamm

further on this. Incidentally, Lamm is swfully keen about getting away from’

Hungary. Any ideas? He is really one of the best men I've had to do with'in
a long time.

Regards to you and Ina,

As ever,

Ancel Keys, Director
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